
 

 

April 13, 2016 

Dear Jeanne, 

On behalf of the Wisconsin Art Education Association, it is my great honor to inform 

you that you have been elected by your peers for the Historian position of the 

Wisconsin Art Education Association. May I be the first to extend warm congratulations 

on behalf of the WAEA Board as well as my personal best wishes. 

Your two-year term will commence (as per Association policy) at the close of the WAEA 

Board meeting to be held on May 1, 2016 at the WAEA Retreat. (Retreat information will 

be emailed to you in a separate mailing). 

Again, I send my warm congratulations on the election.  I look forward to seeing you at 

the retreat and congratulating you in person! 

 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Beltz 

Tiffany Beltz 

WAEA President Elect 2015-2017 

 


